



Meeting Date: 3/06/2018 **Staff Contact:** Gabe Reaume

City Manager

Agenda Item: 10 E-mail: greaume@saginawtx.org

Phone: 817-230-0324

SUBJECT: Update on City Council Protocol Policy

(CC-0318-09)

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION:

This item is a continuation of the discussion held at the February 20th City Council Meeting.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

N/A

Attachments

City Council Minutes, February 6, 2018 City Council Minutes, February 20, 2018 (8) CC-0218-05 City Council Protocol Policy Discussion

City Manager Gabe Reaume stated that Interim City Manager O'Leary had brought to his attention that a review of the City Council Protocol Policies could be a benefit for the city. After a discussion, City Manager Gabe Reaume stated that he would like to draft a policy for consideration as there is nothing on file at this time to address these concerns.

(11) CC-0218-16 City Council Protocol Policy Discussion

City Manager Reaume explained that this item is a continuation of the discussion held at the February 6th City Council Meeting. He gave a power point presentation highlighting portions of a draft City Council Protocol Policy. He stated that the next step would be review of the draft policy by the City Attorney. There was a discussion regarding several portions of the draft policy. Mayor Flippo encouraged anyone with specific issues or questions regarding the draft policy to contact City Manager Reaume.